
 

Umpqua Bank has changed its legal name to Columbia Bank, 
an Oregon state chartered commercial bank. We are owned by 
Columbia Banking System, Inc. Effective July 1, 2025, we changed 
the legal name of the bank from Umpqua Bank to Columbia Bank. 
We will continue to do business under the trade name Umpqua 
Bank until we publicly change the trade name to Columbia Bank 
later this year. 

This is strictly a name change and does not reflect any other legal 
change. The bank is the same legal entity as before. Deposits made 
with Umpqua Bank are deposits made with Columbia Bank and are 
not insured separately by the FDIC. Contracts you have entered into 
with Umpqua Bank are contracts with the same entity, now called 
Columbia Bank. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the legal name 
change of Umpqua Bank to Columbia Bank, please visit our website 
at www.UmpquaBank.com or contact us at (866) 486-7782.
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